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Tuesday 25th February 2020 

                                            World Book Day! 

Thursday 5th of March is World Book Day. As part of our school’s celebration of this 

day, we would like to invite the children (and the teachers!) to dress up! 

Children can dress up as their favourite book character if they wish to do so. If not, 

the children should come in their school uniform as usual. 

‘Share a Million Stories’ 

This is the theme for World Book Day this year. We all know how incredibly 

important (and fun!) reading is whether this is alone or with others.  

Therefore, we would love it if children could take and bring in a picture of them 

sharing a story with someone – it could be an adult, a sibling, a pet or even a teddy! 

If it’s in an unusual location, even better! 

 

We also will be holding a Family Café event from 9:00 am until 10:00 am (see 

separate invite!) the children will bring home a book voucher which will entitle them 

to swap it for one of TEN free books on offer. 

Happy Reading! 

 

 


